
Charisse Black, CHESTERFIELD, MO.
As a resident in St. Louis county I am extremely concerned regarding the 
threat of terminating the pipeline.  The gas which is provided by this 
pipeline is critical to the wellbeing of this community, especially during 
the harsh winter months.  Please THOROUGHLY review any concerns submitted by 
the environmental agency to ensure that this is not politically motivated and 
truly does identify a valid safety concern.  I am not aware of the threats 
which are included in the suit filed against the pipeline, but DO know that 
this pipeline enables Spire to provide consistent, clean energy to this 
region which is critical to supporting those who live and work here.  Please 
consider "re-approving" the pipeline operation as it seems to be providing 
what is needed with no negative effects.
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